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From: Hope Genge 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 11:10 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Ensuring fairness of all

Dear Director, 
 
As we know all animals no matter what should be protected and just because they are not winning millions why 
should be treated like dirt.  
Grayhounds are know to be some of the most affectionate breeds of dogs. 
 
I believe that there should be a way of ensuring that not just a fair race but also a way of not harming the animal. 
 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hope Genge 

 




